
Many Congolese making 
the decision to accept 
Christ into their life at a 
crusade just outside of 
Mugunga 3 IDP Camp.  

Over 150 came to Christ 
on that day. 
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Amethyst sharing a 
message with the  
children of a remote 
village in DR Congo. 
“You can do all things 
through Christ who 
strengthens you!” We 
were the first muzungus 
(“white people”) to ever 
visit this village since 
anyone could remember.  

In Congo we had a good 
friend, Sam Klimmek 
visit us. We were in a 
remote bush clinic where 
a mother was with her 
deathly ill daughter.  
A month after visiting 
we found out the girl 
was completely healed 
within a few days of our 
visit. Praise God! 

We asked Papa Ron and 
Mama Shirley if we can 
bring our pastors from 
Congo to the WOMF  
Pastor’s Conference here 
in Uganda. They said of 
course! Pastor Paul and 
Pastor Euclide stayed 
with me at the WOMF 
Guest House. Papa Ron 
and Mama Shirley were 
so happy they came! 

Walking through the 
slums of Goma minister-
ing to street children 
while going door to door 
to pray for people’s  
different needs. God was 
at work, over 50 kids 
came to Christ, several 
healings occurred and 
God provided the funds 
for a family to build a 
new house before being 
relocated without cause. 

**More pictures at www.the-roths.weebly.com/photography.html** 



 
With over 150 churches planted (which have in turn planted an 
innumerable amount of daughter churches), work being done in seven 
countries and millions who’ve felt the effects of this ministry, it was 
suggested by some of our church elders to visit them.  
 
Learning from WOMF has been a huge blessing and in any true 
mentor/discipleship it is a two way street. We got to capture much 
needed and desired media (both pictures and photos) for them.  
They have never had a dedicated media person to help in such a 
capacity for even such a short period of time… WOMF has taught us 
much about how to run and operate an international organization: 
both the business and spiritual aspects... If each nugget of wisdom 
gained were equivalent to an ounce of gold, we’d be millionaires. 
 
Thank you everyone for your prayers and support. If we could sit down 
and thank each one of you on our mail and e-mail lists individually we 
would, regardless of whether or not you’ve given us even a penny! 
 
With the ending of one chapter and opening of another, a new work 
has just begun. After this summer’s assessment we see three critical 
items to arrange before moving to Congo full-time. It is necessary to 
have a capable four-wheel drive vehicle: without one, we’ll be forever 
crippled in our impact. Another need is to build a safe and secure 
compound where we’ll be living. Finally, the last major hurdle to 
overcome is to file the necessary paperwork to be recognized as an 
NGO in the DR Congo.  
 
Jesus is our provider and with Him there is always enough, no matter 
the obstacles, no matter the needs. In our lack, Jesus becomes lifted 
higher and His glory becomes greater. He will provide! 
Lift us up in prayer as we step into this next chapter on our journey 
into the heart of God, reaching His people and impacting as many as 
possible in the process! 
 
We love all of you and you’ve been such a blessing. Thank you for 
taking the time to read this! You can visit our website www.the-
roths.weebly.com for more updates and pictures! 
 
 
            Blessings, 
 
 
 
            Andrew & Amethyst Roth 

Wow, praise the Lord! Where do we begin?  
 
It has been nearly six months since you’ve last received a 
newsletter from us. The last time you read one we were just 
setting foot on Congolese soil. One newsletter can hardly detail 
the events of this summer. A hundred pictures wouldn’t convey 
enough words. 
 
In our absence of newsletters, we hope you’ve had a chance to 
keep up with our blogs/updates via our website www.the-
roths.weebly.com and Facebook throughout the summer. You can 
go back and look at the archives on our website. 
 
We ministered in the Democratic Republic of Congo from May 
through August and then August to September we spent time 
acquainting ourselves with a like-hearted ministry in Uganda. To 
summarize the whole summer, Jesus showed up and thousands 
were impacted by the Word of God, hundreds came to faith and 
many experienced the miracle healing of God. God was 
magnificently exalted. How amazing to have had the opportunity 
to be used by God in such a manner!  
 
Despite not having the funds to buy a vehicle, God used our 
humble means and God was sufficient in our lack. We bought a 
motorbike which got us everywhere we needed to go and allowed 
us to do everything we needed to do: ministry within the city, 
reaching remote villages, visiting internally displaced people 
(IDP) camps and everything else needed to be done. 
 
As we ministered the Word of God in pastors conferences, visited 
the believers in IDP camps, lead intercessory prayer groups and 
reached out to orphans in the slums, Jesus showed up and lives 
were forever changed. Our contacts have been instrumental in 
helping us assess objectives for future ministry. They have 
served in translating, arranging logistics and most of all, as true 
partners in the harvest. Without them no ministry could be done. 
Through these contacts, God has provided us with a solid 
foundation instrumental for long-term success. 
 
To cap off the summer, we spent a month in Uganda visiting a 
ministry called World Outreach Ministry Foundation (WOMF.) 
Papa Ron and Mama Shirley DeVore along with Pastor Steven 
Mayanja (a Ugandan) started the ministry 23 years ago to make 
an impact upon war deprived and spiritually devastated Uganda.  


